63, Holbrook Road,
Cambridge.
27th March, 1956.

Dear Paul.

I saw Professor Wilson the other day, and he told me that he had been in correspondence with you about the Catalan junkets here next May, and asked me to let you know that there is a committee here working on the arrangements. Towards the end of last term I discovered that I am on the committee, and at a meeting it was decided to do various things about booking accommodation. So far as I know and am concerned, these things have been done, particularly by Batista. But he didn't know how many people to cater for, or when he would know the number, and he disappeared at once at the end of term and is not expected back from France till the end of this vac., so things are hanging fire for the present.

I am writing to you to let you know that if anything crops up I am going to be available here till the 8th of April. Dr. Brittain of Jesus is on the committee, and seems to be its greatest strength.

Best wishes, Yours, fach Street.